
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 8, 2013 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Re: Ralph C. Fey, AIA Architects  
 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend the services provided by Ralph C. Fey, AIA Architects of Doylestown, 
Pennsylvania.  RCFA has done excellent work on our project(s); The Bucks County Global War on Terror 
Memorial.   
 
The spirit, passion and enthusiasm with which this important and meaningful project was undertaken, 
administered and executed are unparalleled in my many years of business projects.  The entire staff 
collaborated to ensure that this vital civic project was timely delivered. 
 
From pre-design to the finished product, Ralph and his talented, dedicated team were helpful, 
knowledgeable, and understanding of our needs.  They were able not only to produce the best design but 
also to help us make decisions with excellent recommendations based on their past experience and 
expertise. 
 
Without reservation, I strongly recommend RCFA to anyone considering hiring an architectural/design firm. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 

Richard G. Scott 
Commander 
Doylestown Post 175 
Veterans of Foreign Wars 
 
RGS/pc 
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